
 

 

 

At nursery we've been talking about the 

Queen and her Jubilee. The children 

have been busy making flags and 

bunting, looking at our Union Jack flag 

and talking about the colours. We have 

been talking about the jobs that the 

Queen does, and how everyone will be 

having a special party for her. We have 

even learned two new songs! 

10th June 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Fletcher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Star of the Week  is 

Fletcher.  He has shown kind, 

helpful and thoughtful 

behaviour towards his peers 

and adults.  

 

Well done Fletcher! 



 

 

Important Reminders 

 

Pre-school photos - Tuesday 14th June.  

The photographer will be taking individual pictures of the  

pre-schoolers and a group photograph of the year group. If your child is not in nursery on this day, 

please let a member of staff know if you'd like to have a photo taken and we can then arrange 

this. Please note - the session is only for our pre-schoolers only - no sibling photos.  
Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where we can display children's 

photos. 

Summer Holiday 

1st August – Friday 12th August (back open on Monday 15th August) 

The children have been shape matching some beach pictures, and Beat Baby appeared to tell us 

about her holiday at the beach!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children enjoyed a sensory activity where they made flour castles and then collapsed them, 

making flour explosions! We have been making paper aeroplanes and see how far they can fly too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday afternoons, the children have been getting more confident 

during their physical mindfulness sessions. They have been controlling their 

breathing in and out to balance the monkey on their tummies. 

We will be introducing a new style nursery t-shirt in  September, however the current style will 

continue to be suitable for wearing.  We will now be selling the remainder of the current stock at a 

reduced price of £3.00 each (originally £6.50).  Stock is very limited, so please contact a member 

of the nursery team as soon as possible if you interested in purchasing one.  


